
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 18th February 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a lovely half term break with lots of family time. 

Out and About 

 

Out and About for after half term… 

 

Please ensure your child wears warm 

play clothes, lots of layers, hat, scarf, 

gloves, wellies and a warm  

waterproof coat. Bring shoes in a 

named bag to change into for the  

afternoon.  

 

Tuesday am– the following group 

from Miss Jenkins’ class will be  

visiting a Nature Reserve. 

Ellis, Amelia-Lily, Joe, Marleigh-Rose, Macie, Ava,   

Harry N, Edward, Arlo, Amelia, Logan, Clay, Kaiya, 

Isabelle. 

   Forest School 

  

Please note that the Forest School 

groups will change after the half 

term break.  For Forest School 

please make sure that your child 

comes to school wearing play 

clothes and has a named warm hat, 

scarf and shoes to change into. 

 

 

Materials and Recycling 

 

After half term we will be learning 

about different materials and  

recycling.  Please have a hunt at 

home for different materials and 

have a go at sorting them. 

 

Monday 28th  

February 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Friday 4th March 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Charlie 

Lena 

Riley 

Dèva-Mae 

Elijah 

Harry H 

Harry D 

Harry N 

Paisley 

Rory 

Sophie 

Bella 

Figgy 

Jack 

Jesse 

Lacey  

Forest  

Lorenzo  

Lexi  

Seb  

Pippa  

Brody  

Eli  

Charlie  

Paisley  

Ella-Rose  

Clara  

AJ  

Kendall  

World Book Day 

We will be celebrating World Book Day 

on Thursday 3rd March.  Please note that 

this is why Mrs Barnett’s Forest School 

group will be going to The Patch on the 

Friday of that week instead of the  

Thursday! 

Parents Evening 

 

Please make sure you 

book your parents 

evening slot as soon as 

possible. 


